
Dear Sirs,

We are pleased to invite you to visit our company´s booth No. B064 at FDI Istanbul between                    
th st28  and 31  August 2013. We would like to introduce the latest news from our range of dental X-ray films.

If you intend to visit this event we would like to ask you to propose a date and time of a meeting which will 

be convenient for you. We will then reserve this time for you. Please, send your proposals to Mr. Jiri Chrtek – 

 or use fax no. +420-495 733 376.

We look forward to meeting you in Turkey.

jiri.chrtek@foma.cz

Jana Krušinky 1604,  501 04 Hradec Králové, Czech Republic, tel.: +420 495 733 231, 210, 
 

www.foma.eu
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